
CONSULATE GENERAL OF THE REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES 
VANCOUVER 

REQUEST FOR QUOTATION 

Professional Photographer Services for 2023 Maligayang Pasko, Vancouver! 
Christmas Market in British Columbia 

The Philippine Consulate General in Vancouver invites interested service providers to 
submit quotations for the services of a professional photographer to provide photo booth 
requirements for 2023 Maligayang Pasko, Vancouver! Christmas Market in British 
Columbia on 16 December 2023, from 10:00 AM to 4:00 PM, with the following 
specifications: 

1. Expertise in photography catering to large crowd events; 
2. Provision and installation of photo booth; 
3. Set-up and take photos of guests visiting the photo booth during the 

event; and 
4. Provide a digital link where photos can be viewed and downloaded by 

Guests after the event. 

For further details, interested providers may contact the Consulate's Cultural Officer 
(Ms) Ma. Lyra E. Ocampo at email address: culturalsection@vancouverpcg.org or Mr. 
Edwin Batallones at email address: economicsection@vancouverpcg.orq. 

Proposals must be submitted not later than 20 November 2023, 1700H, delivered to the 
Consulate or sent to the aforementioned email address. 

The Consulate intends to complete the procurement on 21 November 2023 and 
reserves the right not to accept any proposals. Funding for the procurement of above 
services come from the Consulate's Maintenance and Other Operating Expenses 
(MOOE) for FY 2023. 

10 November 2023 
Vancouver, B.C. 

ANA YN D. RATONEL 
Chairman 

Bids and Awards Committee 

Suite 660 - 999 Canada Place, Vancouver, B.C. V6C 3E1, Canada 
Tel. No. +1 (604) 685-1619 / Fax No. +1 (604) 685-9945 

www.vancouverpcg.org 


